November 10, 1982

Dr. Paul S. Shewmon, Chafirman

Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards
U, S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Dr. Shewmon:

Enclosed are three sets of the Safety Evaluation Reports referenced

in Appendix E of NUREG-0824, The Integrated Plant Safety Assessment
Report for the Millstone Nuclear Power Statfon, Unft 1. T:ese
references are presented for the use of ‘@ ACRS and its staff in the
review of NUREG-0824., Complete sets of the Safety Evaluation Reports
are also being placed in the NRC Public Document Roon and Local Public

Document Room for ease of reference by the general public.
Sincerely,

% w’f/ 4G "'{(/
Dennis M. Crutchfield, Chie

Oper>ting Reactors Branch #5
Division of Licansing
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